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A weekly update for children 

Message from Mrs. Paterson 
 
Hello Team. 
 
When you come to the end of a Launton Lap, lots and lots of you find an extra 
reserve of energy to run your fastest, just as you are about to finish. At the end of 
tomorrow, it will be the Easter holiday. Have you finished all the learning that 
your teacher put on your class page and sent something to show her? What can 
you manage to do tomorrow, that is your very best work so far at home? 
 

 

 
 

The teachers have been thinking of lovely activities that you can do for fun in the 
holidays and they will put them on the website for you. 
Have a super Easter holiday and my challenge to you is to see if you can make 
at least one other person smile every single day of the holiday by sharing a “good 
news story” about something you have done. 
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